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Nathan Foster

From: George Curtis

Sent: Friday, 6 December 2019 10:14 AM

To: Nathan Foster

Subject: FW: Request to extend timeframe - Gateway Determination - Subdivision Review PP 

- Your Ref PP_2019_SHOAL_003_00

Attachments: Advice - Planning Proposal to ~lanning Industry & Environment.PDF

Nathan. 

 

Thanks for doing this Gateway alteration. I’m a bit swamped at the moment.  

 

Here’s the request from Jenna from Shoalhaven City Council to extend the timeframe to complete the LEP by 6 

months. 

 

I’ll put the hard copy file on your desk. 

 

Cheers George 

 

 

From: Jenna Tague <Jenna.Tague@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>  

Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 2019 8:30 AM 

To: George Curtis <George.Curtis@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Request to extend timeframe - Gateway Determination - Subdivision Review PP - Your Ref 

PP_2019_SHOAL_003_00 

 

Hi George  
The Gateway determination (attached) sets the timeframe for the completion of the LEP at mid-
January 2020.  I can advise that the PP is currently with NSW Water and the NSW RFS as per 
Condition 4 of the Gateway.   Owing to the Christmas period, the PP will not be placed on public 
exhibition until the new year, probably the end of January/early February. 
 
As such, it would be appreciated if you could extend the timeframe for the PP for a further 6 
months.   
 
Thanks,  
 
Jenna Tague  
Coordinator – Policy Planning Team  
Shoalhaven City Council 

02 4429 3553   
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541 
jenna.tague@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
 
This message may contain both confidential and privileged information intended only 
for the addressee named above. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately then 
destroy the original message. 


